
June 2017 – Weekly E-letters  

Troop 716 - Weekly E-Letter 6/18/17  

 Happy Father’s Day to all our Troop Dads.  Hope you had a great day and stayed cool! 
 We have a PLC at 6:30 this Tuesday as well as our last Troop meeting for a while.  We 

meet at Freedom Park in class B shirts. Don’t’ go to the church unless we have bad 
weather.  I’ll send an email out around 5 if that happens. 

 Be sure to bring your completed medical forms to this weeks meeting.  2 copies 
including the insurance cards.  If you don’t bring them to the meeting, you’ll need to 
drop them off to me before we leave for camp next Sunday.  I need to have them before 
we leave, not as we are leaving that morning.  I only have 5, so I should expect to 
receive a lot Tuesday. 

 Be sure to start packing for camp this week.  Don’t wait until next weekend.  Be sure 
you don’t forget any pre-reqs you completed. 

 August outing: 8/18 – 8/20.  I would like to get an idea of who would be interested in 
camping that weekend.  We will be spending Saturday, 8/19 tubing, so it should be a lot 
of fun.  Let me know if your interested so we can get the trip booked. 

 

Troop 716 - Weekly E-Letter 6/11/17  

 I hope everyone is staying cool this weekend.  We do not have a Troop meeting this 
week. 

 Just a reminder, we only have 1 more Troop meeting before summer camp on 6/20.  I’ll 
be going over some summer camp items including the what to bring list.  Parents are 
welcome.  That meeting will be at Freedom park and Class B’s should be worn.  We will 
have a PLC to plan July and August as well at 6:30. 

 Our next Troop meeting after summer camp won’t be until 7/18 or 7/25 as 6/27 we’ll be 
at camp, 7/4 is the 4th holiday, 7/11 is the 2nd week so we don’t meet.  7/18 might not 
happen either as two Philmont crews will still be there and that includes 10 boys, most 
of which are JLC.  We’ll discuss on 6/20 at the PLC as to what other youth leadership can 
attend.   

 I need medical forms and would prefer to have them sooner rather than wait until 
6/20.  If you want to wait to give them to me at that meeting, please be sure I’ll get 2 
complete copies to include a copy of your insurance card, all required signatures, and all 
info complete.  If you don’t want to wait or can’t make that meeting, you’ll have to drop 
them off to me.  Please contact me to to make arrangements.    

 I will have the final driver assignments early this week in a separate email.  Thanks to all 
those that offered to drive our boys. 

 Our Philmont crews leave in 30 days.  Can’t believe it’s coming up so fast.  Getting 
excited!!  



  

Troop 716 - Weekly E-Letter 6/4/17  

 We have another important Troop meeting this week.  We will be cleaning out the trailer 

starting at 6:30 at the Gatehouse.  Wear Class B shirts.  Remember this is a mandatory 

meeting as we need all hands to help clean the trailer, take everything out of it, inventory 

tents, and reorganize patrol boxes and the trailer itself.  We have 4 patrol boxes and I 

only want to take one to camp, the others need to be stored somewhere.  If anyone can 

store one or all of them for a few weeks, that would be great.  They can be kept in a 

garage or shed and can be put back in the trailer after we return from camp.  Please let me 

know if you could take them this Tuesday and thanks in advance. 

 I’m still looking for black bins, if you have a black bin you would like to donate back to 

the Troop for our new boys or even let us borrow it for camp, please let me the 

know.  Mr. Betz is working on getting us some, but it could take time. 

• We had another bridging this afternoon with Pack 110 where we received two new 

boys.  Please help me welcome Nico Marsicano and Nicholas Reed.  Great to have 5 new 

boys join our Troop.   


